Mr. David Danner						January 3, 2013				
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S Evergreen Park DR SW
PO Box 47259
Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Subject:  	Cover letter for Tariff No. 5 & Time Schedule No. 10 Revision
		SEATAC SHUTTLE, LLC   Certificate Number C-1077
Dear Mr. Danner:
Documents have been electronically filed to institute new Door-to Door / Shared Ride Service between Whidbey Island and Bellingham International Airport (BLI) under the provisions of WAC 480-30-301. Seatac Shuttle currently only offers scheduled service on this route under the provisions of WAC 480-30 as suggested by UTC staff that allows the flexibility to meet the ever changing airlines schedules at BLI.  This new service will increase that flexibility and offer tailored personal service to the public rather than requiring them to be at a designated stop at a set time.

The following documents constitute the filing:

Map of service Zones

Rate Table for Service Zones

Time Table / Hours of operation of Service

Changes to Passenger Rules reflecting the addition of the service


There is no effect upon our scheduled time table or rates for scheduled service to BLI.

Thank you very much.

Sincerely,


John J. Solin
[bookmark: _GoBack]President
SEATAC SHUTTLE, LLC
d/b/a Whidbey-SeaTac Shuttle
PO Box 2895
Oak Harbor, WA  98277

360-679-4003 Phone
360-323-8894 Fax
